THANK YOU

Dear Board & Club Members,

The Deschutes River Conservancy would like to directly thank you for
your generous support of our work in Trout Creek - critical habitat for
anadromous fish. At a time when our wild salmon and steelhead need
all the help they can get, you answered the call.

With the funds you've helped raise, we will be able to make a real and
immediate positive impact on the health of our fisheries.

We take great pride in the work we do to restore our basin and are
honored that you entrusted us to carry on that work. We are so
grateful to have found partners who share our passion for thoughtful
and lasting conservation.

Sincerely,

The DRC Team DESCHUTES RIVER

CONSERVANCY



